Qotober
Seventeenth
1922,

General John J. Pershing,
General of the Armies,
Jashington, D.C.

Dear General Pershing: -
I have been asked by the Executive
Committee of the Royal Agricultural #inter Fair to
write to you end urge you to shew your horses at this
Fair,

I have never attended it but I believe
that 1t is a very good “how indeed, You will note
that it is under the patrongage of the Governor General
His Excellenoy, Lord Byng, and I can give you the
assurance that I, personally, know many of the members
of the Committee. Their standing 1is such a&s to
énsure the thow being a first clasg exhibition, I know
that the exhibition of your horses would be very much
appreciated not only by the Fair management but by
the people generally.

Yo doubt, the Exedutive have already
written to you, so thet I need say rothing of the
possible advantages that would accrue other than the
good political effect of a visit by yourself to
Toronto.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,




